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POOL JOBS 

As the pool season gets closer we're 

still looking for skilled and enthusiastic 

individuals to join our pool teams. 

• Batlow Pool Supervisor  

• Pool Lifeguards – Senior, 

Supervising and Junior 16 & 17 

years 

• Swim Instructors 

If you or someone you know might be 

interested, we'd love to hear from you. 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 

Looking for something fun to do these 

Spring School Holidays? 

Council is supporting a range of free and 

affordable creative workshops and events 

for all ages.  

Hosts include the Tumut Art Society 5 

Ways Studio & Gallery and the 

Tumbarumba Artists on Parade who are 

both running a large program of 

workshops including painting, drawing, 

print making, pyrography,  and mixed 

media activities, plus more. 

Riverina Landcare is hosting nature-

journaling at the Tumut Nursery with 

artistic guidance from the Tumut Art 

Society’s Melissa Martin and children can 

become Waterbug Detectives exploring 

the Adelong Creek. 

SVC Libraries are also hosting a range of 

fun times for young people including Laser 

Tag, a Youth Pizza Night, old-fashioned 

game days and the Reading Olympics 

Closing Ceremony, plus much more. 

Bookings are essential see our website for 

all the details. 

 

 

GEOTECHNICAL TESTING FOR MULTIPURPOSE CENTRE 

Progress is continuing on the investigations into the Richmond Park site 

earmarked for the Tumut Multipurpose Centre build. 

A contract for the geotechnical testing of the site was recently awarded 

and contractors have begun drilling boreholes and taking samples to 

assess the ground’s geotechnical and environmental properties.  

Residents in the area were advised of the works and to expect a noise 

level similar to that of a lawn mower during the testing. 

Once this phase is complete, specialist designers will be engaged to 

prepare a Concept Design for the centre. Communtiy members will have 

a chance to review and share feedback during the Concept Design and 

Development Application stages early next year.  

Council received $13,685,000 in funding from the NSW Government and 

Commonwealth Government’s Local Economic Recovery Fund to build a 

Multipurpose Centre in Tumut which has sufficient capacity to double as 

an Evacuation Centre in times of emergency. 

 

Alexander Rudd, 

from Inland 

Geotechnical on 

site with SVC 

Director 

Infrastructure 

Works Duncan 

Mitchell 
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WASTEWATER PLANT MAINTENANCE 

Around September and March every year, our Wastewater 
team cleans out the catch pond at the Tumut Wastewater 
Treatment Plant. 

The process begins early in the morning by shutting off the 
flow into the pond and opening other valves and pumps to 
drain the water.  

Once the water level drops below 100 mm, the team accesses 
the pond and uses pushing devices and hoses to move the 
sludge into the sump. A transfer pump then moves the sludge 
to the sludge lagoon.  

This operation usually takes the entire day and includes 
inspections of various components. Afterward, the pond's 
sides are treated to remove any algae build-up before bringing 
the catch pond back online.  

TUMUT CEMETERY WORKS 

Our team is currently establishing an additional 

burial plot area at the Tumut Cemetery.  

Once the ground leveling has been completed 

construction will begin on two new plinth rows 

adjacent to the lawn west section. 

We’ll also be replacing some of the existing trees 

that haven’t grown so well and installing Irrigation to 

ensure a lush lawn. 

The Tumut Cemetery is divided into Denominational 

Sections, Ashes Garden, Niche Wall, Lawn 

Cemetery and Baby Section. 

REGISTER FOR THE GARAGE SALE TRAIL 

Make a buck over two big weekends in November with 

the Garage Sale Trail. 

With free registration, 

how-to guides, sale 
tips and promotional 
materials provided, 
it’s never been easier 
to host a sale in your 
neighbourhood. 

It’s free to register 
and you can take part 
on one day, or over 
the two weekends on 
9-10 and 16-17 
November. 

www.garagesaletrail.com.au/SVC 

BOOK YOUR SEAT AT BLOOM  

From 5 pm to 10 pm 
on Saturday 26 
October at Elm 
Drive, Tumut, 
BLOOM festival-
goers can immerse 
themselves in 
interactive light 
displays, live 
performances, 
creative installations, 
cultural activities, 
and a variety of local food and beverage options. 

To ensure everyone can join in the festivities, free 
buses are running to and from Khancoban, 
Tumbarumba, Batlow, Adelong, Talbingo, 
Gundagai, and Brungle. Reserve your seat today! 
www.bloomsnowyvalleys.au 

http://www.garagesaletrail.com.au/SVC
http://www.bloomsnowyvalleys.au/

